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Tarka home learning  

We have had a lovely first week of summer term! 

In English, we began a new sequence on the book Dear Mother Goose by Michael 

Rosen and Nick Sharratt. We loved reading all of the letters inside from classic 

nursery rhyme characters. We then learnt about what needs to be included in a letter 

and how this should be set out.  

 

In Maths, we have recapped our knowledge of number bonds to 10 and how this can 

help us solve number bonds to 20. We have also begun to revisit addition and 

subtraction within 20.  

 

Our topic for this term is ‘We are the Champions’, we have designed new topic book 

covers for this. In DT we looked at what makes a healthy diet and the types of foods 

we need to eat. In Geography we explored the countries that make up the United 

Kingdom and their capital cities.  

 

PE remains on a Monday.  

 

Phonics sounds 

Our focus for this week was different spelling of the same sound ew/ue/u-e/oo (as in 

chew, true, rude and moon). We have also been practicing reading alien words.  

 

Home learning 

For our geography topic, please can you choose one of the countries from the United 

Kingdom and research some interesting facts about it.  

 

 

Reading  

We expect everyone to be reading for a least five minutes a day. 
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